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DATE: 10/11/2024 
SUBJECT: Update: William Rogers was located safely 
BY: Mattie Hjelseth, Duluth Police Department Public Information Officer 

NATURE OF INCIDENT: 
CASE NO.: 
INCIDENT DATE: 
INCIDENT TIME: 
INCIDENT LOCATION: 

 

Missing Persons

Update: William Rogers was located safely.

Original: The Duluth Police Department is seeking the public’s help in locating a missing male who has health conditions. The male is identified as
61-year-old William Rogers. He was last seen in the area of Red Rock Trail / W 11th St between 8:30 a.m. - 10 a.m., on Thursday, October 10.
Rogers is described as a white male, 5’9”, 290 pounds, gray hair, brown hair, and walks with a cane.
He was entered into NCIC as a missing persons.
If you know of his whereabouts, or have any information, you are urged to call 911 and reference ICR#24150684.

*This is the only photo we have at this time. Once an updated photo is obtained, we will update the press release.
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